
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, February 8, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Pepperoni Pizza  

 Chili  

 Salad Bar  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk    

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Hannah Eskra  

   Emilio Nevarez     

 

1. Sharing the Love Back Community Event: Jimmy Johns will be donating 15% of the net 

sales to Gurrie today, February 8
th

 from 4-8 pm at the LaGrange Road location.  

 

2. Do you like jolly ranchers? Do you like bracelets? Then buy a Jolly Rancher bracelet! 

Buy them for your friends or just for yourself. They are both delicious and fashionable. 

Get yours for $1 at lunch. There is Limited supply so buy yours soon! 

 

3. Battle of the Books is NEXT Thursday, February 15
th

 at 12:30 in the small gym. All 

participants should be reading, reading, reading and working with their teammates to 

make a battle plan. Don’t forget to learn the authors!  Check with your coaches on Friday 

to pick up your t-shirt.  Happy Reading! If you have any questions, please see Mrs. 

Sutsser.  

 

4. The PBIS store will be open this Friday. Remember to bring to tiger stripes.  

 

5. The Upstander Campaign is off to a good start and will continue for 1 more week.  Join 

in. Be an UPstander!!!! 

 

This week students and staff will continue to receive wrist bands.  Wrist bands will be 

given to students when they are doing things to create a Bully Free Zone at GMS, or 

students will be asked if they want to participate in the UPstander 

Campaign…when they say YES they will receive a wrist band.  The Bully 

Prevention Club goal is for every student to receive at least 1 wrist band.  And 

remember for every wristband, you get 1 green stripe to enter in the raffle. 

 

Some of the Awesome raffle prizes are: 

Winter Dance tickets 

StarBucks gift cards 

Itunes gift cards 

PE warm up passes 

Lunch from Panda Express 

Subway Gift cards 

Gurrie back packs 



McDonalds Gift cards 

Candy and other fun things 

 

6. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting tomorrow, after school, until 

4 P.M. in Ms. Vogg's room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 

chromebooks.  Make sure all of your character's weapon, armor, and equipment stats are 

completely filled-in and up-to-date.  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen or 

Mr. Schwartz for more information.  See you Friday! 

 

7. Reminder to all underwater robotics STEM club members that we are headed to the pool 

today after school. With attached cameras it’s time to start practicing those tasks to score 

the most point in preparation for the intermural just one short month away! Please see 

Mrs. Halper if there are any questions or you cannot attend. 

 

8. Win a box of Fannie Mae chocolates for your valentine in the next $5 for Kids prize 

drawing! Winners will be announced on Monday, so get your donations in by tomorrow 

for a chance to win!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


